
 
General Meeting Minutes  James Nash State High School P&C Association. 

  JNSHSPCJan2023 

 
 
Meeting Opened 28th February 2023 at 6.33pm by Lucy Cantle 
 
Attendance Melinda Jensen, Bessie Nilon, Lucy Cantle, James and Justine Penny, Tracey Deveraux, 

Deb Smith 
    
Apologies  
 
Previous Meeting Minutes No meeting minutes presented. No meeting in November 
 
 
Business Arising    

➢ Invoice received from JNSHS for formal 
➢ Motion to transfer $10,000 from Auxiliary to P&C to be embarked to pay for the 2022 

formal invoice.  Seconded Melinda. Carried 
 

  
Correspondence   

Email from Muster Liaison Officer asking involvement re Muster 2023 
P&C Qld Annual Period of Insurance Invoice received 

 
Treasurer’s Report                              Report as filed, moved by Melinda that the Treasurer’s report be accepted, and that 

all outstanding accounts be paid.  Seconded by Tracey, motion carried 
 

  
Tuckshop Report   NO Tuckshop Report 
 
Principals Report  

➢ As per report 
 

 
General Business       

➢ Lucy to create a flyer and speak at Leaders Induction 9/3 to recruit new P&C members 
➢ Muster- Email from the Muster asking if we were volunteering for 2023.  Lucy 

responded by informing that our AGM will be held in March and question would need 
to be forwarded to the new P&C Executive.  2022 P&C Executive reluctant to go again 
due to the difficulty in recruiting volunteers to work at the Muster. Approximately 3 
weeks ago Lucy and Melinda attended a Muster presentation, where er received 
additional monies ($5,400 + $2,000 for work in 2013) 

➢ Motion: that the current JNSHS P&C committee do not recommend that we volunteer 
for the 2023 Gympie Muster. Seconded Mel, Carried 

➢ Transfer money $10,000 from Auxiliary to P&C.  Transfer money $7.1265.25 to JNSHS 
for the 2022 formal invoice 

➢ Invoice for P&C Qld Annual Period of Insurance received.  Does not appear to have the 
December amendment.  Melinda to ring P&C Qld and speak to them about amending 
Insurance quote.  Motion to pay amended insurance according to quote by P&C Qld 
Seconded by Deb carried 

➢ Creative Generations are now being told to apply individually to the school 
➢ YONDR pouches. Bessie reports that YONDR pouches and the new phone policy is 

having a positive impact on the school environment.  Both Deb & Tracey also reported 
the positive impact from a parent perspective 
 

Next Meeting   28th March at 6.30pm in the staffroom. 
Meeting Closed    7.26pm 
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